











of GDN buying | P and ramp from there.

 Market perceptionre: Google movingto IP - | think we'rerealizing we're already running 1P w/
JEDI and folks are comfortable with that so that seems the logical path for transition. | f we can get
comfortable with that, there's no need for philosophical | P vs. 2P discussions.

* Rubicon like offering - we're not entirely surethat we should do this but i f we did, we should
make clear it's transitional and put an end date to it so it's easy to retire. We'll need legal advice on
thisin particular.

e Punishing Jedi pubs - there's a chancel'm missing a huance here but | don't see this as
punishment at dl . We'reimproving some inefficiencies of JEDI and the team believesthis will be
better for all partiesinvolved. We are in full control how fast we move with the proposed setup. That
sad, | agreethat the commercialization/handholding will be more involved with this option.

On Thu, Jan 10, 2019 at 7:10 AM Chris LaSala <chrid @google.com> wrote:
ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL.
@Chech, please advise on any legal concerns.

| just met with Bryan and afew comments/questions:

HIGHLY CONFIDENTIAL GOOG-D0OJ-AT-01019429-004






auction for some buyers).

Option Bl: Announce that we're moving Jedi, don't say anything about other publishers
Immediately, and then announce the other publishers|ater thisyear (possibly even moving the
other publishers later this year, with some use of the bid translation service).

| think articulating the advantages of this would be helpful.
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